
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  050151 Sale Date - 3/23/2005

This project is listed as Bridge Replacement. This project has a large amount of Asphalt for a bridge replacement. along with the 
other specialty work (guardrail, signs, pavement markings, etc) I think it would be very difficult for many Contractors to perform 
50 percent of this project. 

Would ODOT change the 50 percent requirement?

Question Submitted: 2/11/2005 1Question Number:

Bridge TRU-45-1001 on sheet 42/57
Please verify quantities of bar marks A518 and A904.  I believe
you need 20 for each abutment of each mark number.
Also verify weight for mark D801-the quantity and length
equal 717 lbs.

Bridge TRU-45-1699 on sheet 52/57
Verify weight of S603- quantity and length equal 6011 lbs. 

Question Submitted: 3/1/2005 2Question Number:

1) The "Holiday Work Limitation" note on page 7/57 indicates "...all existing lanes shall be open to traffic during the following 
designated holidays or events" which includes Memorial day, Fourth of July, and Labor Day. Traffic on S.R.45 will be detoured 
during these Holidays. Please provide clarification.

2) Item 614 - Maintaining Traffic, Detour note on page 7/57 second paragraph indicates a "specified limit" on the detour. I cannot 
find the specifics of this "specified limit" unless it is the 9/30/05 completion date; which will require an extremely aggressive 
construction schedule to achieve for a project bid on 3/9/05.   

Question Submitted: 3/2/2005 3Question Number:

Addendum 1 added a bid item for asbestos pipe removed 69'. What pipe is this? If it is the 4" gas line on bridge 10.01 the 4A 
notes indicate Dominion East Ohio Gas is going to remove the asbestos from the line and removed the line from the bridge. Has 
this 4A note been modified? 

Question Submitted: 3/7/2005 4Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


